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MONDAY, FEBRUARY 26th
For questions call 720-424-9988 

ROADRUNNER RUNDOWN

John H. Amesse Families,

The safety of our students during arrival
and dismissal is extremely important to
our community.  As such, the gates to
the parking lot will be closed as we
start welcoming and dismissing
students.  Cars that are parked in the
parking lot will not be permitted to
leave until the arrival or dismissal
process is completed.

For this reason, please ensure that you
do not pull into the parking lot to pick
up students directly before arrival and
dismissal.  Please also remember not to
plan to pick up students from the office
after 2:15 pm on Mondays, Tuesday,
Thursdays, and Fridays; or after 12:30
p.m. on Wednesdays.  Student pick up
within the last 45 minutes of school is
challenging as classrooms are wrapping
up lessons and transitioning for
dismissal.  Thank you so much for
ensuring that you are not using the
parking lot for pick up, showing
appropriate etiquette to fellow families
during the arrival and dismissal
processes, and following the protocol
for office pick up. 

Sincerely,
Michael Bateman
Principal, John H. Amesse

Butter Braids
We are selling Butter Braids to raise

money for our students. Please sell as
many as possible to support

educational resources for your student
and for a chance to win a $30 Walmart

Gift Card.

Check out the other prizes for
students:

Students will also get the chance to
throw a pie in Mr. Bateman’s face!



February
February Parent Volunteer Days:
Tuesdays (2/27) & Thursdays (2/29) 8:00
am - 2:45 pm
Thursday, Feb. 29- Feb. iStation
Literacy, Math & Attendance Celebration
Thursday, Feb. 29nd: Snack & Chat
(8-9 am), CSC Meeting (4:00-5:30 p.m.)

March
Friday, March 1st- Report cards
printed and sent home.
Monday, March 4th: Butter Braids
Forms are due.
Thursday, Mar. 7th- 2:45 - 3:45 pm
Kona Ice 
Wednesday, March 13th: 4:00 - 7:00
p.m. Spring Conferences
Thursday, March 14th: 4:00 - 5:30
p.m. (CSC Meeting)
Tuesday, March 19th: 3:15 - 5:15 pm.
Movie Night (Volunteers needed!)
Wednesday, March 20th: Butter
Braids orders are delivered.
Thursday, Mar. 21st- 3:15- 5:00 pm
Rapids Soccer Clinic (50 3rd - 5th
grade students)
Monday, March 25th - Monday, April
1st- Spring Break

CMAS
CMAS Testing is coming for our 3rd, 4th
and 5th grade students.  Please check out
this informational letter in English and
Spanish regarding all of the things that
you should know about the assessment in
order to make sure that you know how
best to support your student.

Fun Fridays
In our classes, we are finding new ways to
celebrate the hard work of our students
during the school week.  In addition to
earning scholar dollars, which can be used
to buy prizes and at Movie Nights; classes
will now how Fun Fridays.  This is fun time
for the last 15-20 minutes on Fridays for
students who have completed their work
throughout the week.  Be sure to check in
with your student to find out how they
celebrated during Fun Fridays!

Discounted Professional Soccer Tickets
to the Rapids
For two special games on March. 2nd and
March 23rd, DPS students and families get
discounted tickets to CO Rapids games.  
Click on this link to order your tickets.  


